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"Riches From The Sea" - Community Fishing Trip 

 

On Sunday 29th May, we hired two boats from 

Swansea Marina: Blue Thunder and Anna Marie. 

We were fully booked with 20 people - 10 on each 

boat. This community fishing trip was a follow-up 

event from Youth and Student For Peace's 'Clean 

Water Conference'. 

 

In fact, the community fishing trip coincided with 

the weekend celebrations for the Holy Day 'Day of 

All True Things'. What a beautiful way to 

appreciate nature's beauty and the bountiful seas 

that God has gifted to us. It is truly special to think 

that God created all that we see around us and gave 

it to us to enjoy. Both boats enjoyed riches from 

the sea from dogfish to a wide variety of ray. 

 

If you feel inspired by YSP's projects and want to 

contribute, please don't hesitate to contact me at 

wales@ ffwpu,org,uk 

 

- written by Elliot Yamamoto 

 

1. Clean Water Conference on Friday 20th May 

 

Youth and Students for Peace's event in May will 

be an online discussion with a panel about the importance of clean water, featuring guest speakers. 

 

Zoom details: 

 

Topic: YSP Clean Water Conference 

 

Time: May 20, 2022 06:00 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

 

us02web.zoom,us/j/2904711469?pwd=b3M4cFJxU

HFnZnpuU3kyWW8vNzg0QT09 

 

Meeting ID: 290 471 1469 

 

Passcode: 1 

 

2. Community Fishing Trip on Sunday 29th May 

 

To support the Clean Water Conference, a day 

fishing trip has been planned for Sunday 29th May 



 

 

in Wales. This is an open invite to all! There are very limited spaces, so please book your spot online as 

soon as possible. 

 

 
 

 

 


